

DAILY BULLETIN THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2024

A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SMITH

HAPPINESS IS AN INSIDE JOB

Have a wonderful and safe 3-day weekend Chieftains! We will see you back at school on Monday, January 29th.

Seniors, the deadline to submit your senior photo, baby photo, and quote to the yearbook is approaching fast. Please submit these, or talk to Ms. Strickland before February 1st.

If you would like to order a yearbook, you can do that through Janice in the front office or scan the posters in the hallway. Please ask Ms. Strickland if you have any questions.

- **Attention all juniors--- On February 15 you will all be taking the ASVAB test as part of your LIFE BEYOND ROGUE RIVER class. The test will be from 9:15-11:15 You will need a CHARGED Chromebook and a charger for the test. As the date approaches you will get more details!
- **If any Juniors or Seniors are wanting to take the SAT for college, there are dates in Southern Oregon coming up in March, May and June. We have 20 fee waivers available to make it free for you. If interested, please see Miss Wicks.

Thursday, February 1st is the LAST DAY to request a schedule change for Quarter 3. Please stop by Student Services or email sarah.wicks@rogueriver.k12.or.us

On the lunch menu today:

Chicken Sandwich or Pulled Pork Sandwich or Sandwich Bar

SPORTS FOR THE WEEK

DATE	SPORT	OPPONENT	PLACE	RELEASE	DEPART	GAME TIME
Thursday 1/25	Jr Chieftain Wrestling	Scenic Middle School	Scenic Middle School		3:15pm	4:30pm

Friday 1/26	Chieftain Basketball	Douglas High School	Home	 	3:00pm, 4:30pm, 6:00pm & 7:30pm
Saturday 1/27	Lady Chieftain Basketball	Lost River High School	Lost River High School	 8:00am	12:00pm & 1:30pm
Saturday 1/27	Chieftain Wrestling	Rogue Valley Championship	North Medford High School	 7:00am	ТВА
Saturday 1/27	Chieftain Cheer	Chieftain Cheer Camp	Home	 	10:00am- 12:00pm

Remember... It's Always a Great Day to be a Chieftain! ©